
AH Committee 

From: 	 Emily White <emilyjgmtn@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 1:13 AM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Manta conservation 

PLEASE DENY LIHAU'ULA DEVELOPMENT AT OLOWALU 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Nakia Cullain <nakia@zavoralab.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 1:32 AM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 NO Development at Olowalu 

Please Deny Lihau'ula Development at Olowalu 

Nakia Cullain 
Director, Marine Action Research (MAR) 
Zavora Marine Lab, Mozambique 
www.marineactionresearch.com  



AH Committee 

From: 	 Rob Perryman <rob.perryman@marinemegafauna.org > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 5:13 AM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Lihau'ula Development 

Dear committee, 

Please Deny Lihau'ula Development at Olowalu as a precautionary measure to protect Maui's beloved manta ray 

population 

Regards, Rob Perryman 

Rob Perryman I PhD Candidate 

School of Biological Sciences I Macquarie University 

Researcher I Marine Megafauna Foundation 

httr)s://researchers.ma.edu.au/en/r)ersons/robert-perrVman  

Phone (Aus) +61481791041 

Click below to find me on social media! 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Francoise Gagnieux-Marfoglia <fgagnieux@sympatico.ca > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 5:57 AM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Opposing the Lihauula Development 

Please Deny Lihau'ula Development at Olowalu as a precautionary measure to protect Maui's 
beloved manta ray population. 
Thank you! 

Francoise Gagnieux-Marfoglia 



AH Committee 

From: 	 McCoy, Daniel <Dan.McCoy@WestonSolutions.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 6:41 AM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 manta rays 

Please deny Lihau'ula Development at Olowalu as a precautionary measure to protect Maui's beloved manta ray 

population. Do it! 

Thank you! 

Dan McCoy 
CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and attachments may contain information which is confidential and proprietary. Disclosure 

or use of any such confidential or proprietary information without the written permission of Weston Solutions, Inc. is 

strictly prohibited. If you received this email in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete this email 

from your system. Thank you. 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Molly ORiordan <mollyroriordan@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 7:16 AM 

To: 	 County Clerk; AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Lihauu!a development 

Aloha, 

My name is Molly O'Riordan, and I am writing this email in opposition of Lihau'ula development. There is nothing 

affordable about this project: 70% of these homes will be over $600,000, as the cheapest home is still listed above 

$500,000. 

Calling this project "affordable" is dishonest and misleading. Please vote against this destructive and harmful project. 

Bes, 

Molly O'Riordan 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Katie Schmidt Raher <kschmidt_21@hotmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 7:24 AM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Protect the manta ray population 

Please deny Lihau'ula Development at Olowalu as a precautionary measure to protect Maui's beloved manta 

ray population!! 

This is vital for Maui's beauty and for our earth. 

Thank you, 

Katie 



AH Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 7:50 AM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Lihau'ula development 

From: Molly O'Riordan <mollyroriordan@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 7:16 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>;  AH Committee <AH.Committee@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Lihau'ula development 

Aloha, 

My name is Molly O'Riordan, and I am writing this email in opposition of Lihau'ula development. There is nothing 

affordable about this project: 70% of these homes will be over $600,000, as the cheapest home is still listed above 

$500,000. 

Calling this project 'affordable' is dishonest and misleading. Please vote against this destructive and harmful project. 

Bes, 

Molly O'Riordan 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Christina Klemme <cbk.tigger@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 11:43 AM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Lihauula Development 

Please Deny Lihau'ula Development at Olowalu as a precautionary measure to protect Maui's beloved manta ray 

population. 

Mahalo, 

Christina 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Julia Aki <jujujuliaaki93@icloud.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 12:13 PM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

I oppose 

Sent from my iPhone 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Kahikilani Niles <kahikilani.niles@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 12:42 PM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Lihau'ula development, Olowalu, Maui 

My name is Kahikilani Niles. I am a lineal descendant of Keahi, Haia and Liilii. I am a resident of Lahaina, Maui for 

35yrs. 

I oppose to any development in the Olowalu area. My reasons being that land titles are not clear and the overwhelming 

amounts of desecration of cultural and historical sites that follows with any urban development on conservation land. 

Mahalo for your time, 

Kahikilani Niles 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Hailani Keahi <hkeahi7@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 12:45 PM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Lihau'UIa Project 

I OPPOSE!! 

Aloha, my name is Hailani Keahi-Ng. I'm born and raised Lahaina. I am a lineal descendant of KEAHI-HAIA. I oppose to 

this Lihau'UIa Project in Olowalu or any project in Olowalu! The reason being is because it is a desecration to culture and 

historical cites on concervation land. 

Mahalo For Your Time! 

Sincerely, 

Hailani Keahi-Ng 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Paula Silva <pgirl@live.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 1:25 PM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Lihauula Project 

OPPOSE!!!!! 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy 57, an AT&T 4G LII smartphone 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Tamara A. Paltin 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 1:38 PM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Fwd: Olowalu project 

Attachments: 	 Maui workforce housing.docx 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Tracy Ryan <outlook_92DC19FFFB890964@outlook.com> 

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 1:35:39 PM 

To: Tamara A. Paltin <Tamara.paltin@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Olowalu project 

I wanted to follow up on the testimony, on behalf of the Libertarian Party, I sent in by email a couple of days ago in 

support of the workforce housing project proposed for Olowalu. It may have been late as my first email bounced due to 

a wrong address. (My cataracts are playing havoc with everything I do on the computer). I also left a phone message a 

couple of minutes ago. In watching parts of the Wednesday hearings online I do see there are outstanding questions the 

council want to review before moving forward on this. Please do go over them and work with the developer to ensure 

this project can become a reality. 

Thank you. 

Tracy Ryan 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

1 



TESTIMONY ON BEHALF OF 
THE 1-IBERTARIA1 PARTY OF HAWAII 

do 1658 Liholiho St #205 

Honolulu, HI 96822 

September 21, 2020 

RE: Proposed Lihau'ula Workforce Housing Project in Olowalu, to be heard Wednesday, 

September 23, at 1:30PM 

To the members of the Maui County Council, Affordable Housing Committee 

Strong Support 

Dear Council Members: 

The Libertarian Party supports the efforts of private developers to address our critical 

shortage of affordable and workforce housing by means such as those proposed here. I am not a 

resident of Maui. However, I am aware of the very high average home owning costs and how limited 

inventory of more affordable dwellings can adversely affect the important balance of housing 

choices. Such choices, particularly those that allow for home ownership, are needed to allow less 

affluent workers the ability to reside and work in Maui County. Please do support this proposal. 

Aloha 

Tracy Ryan 

For the Libertarian Party of Hawaii 

t.íacyjhawaiianteLnet 	 (808) 534-1846 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Miranda Camp <mauimiranda@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 2:33 PM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Opposed to Olowalu development Lhau'ula 

Aloha, 
Please Oppose the Olowalu development. True affordable housing should be on a part of the island with more 

resources, more water and closer to shopping and schools. The traffic between Lahaina and Maalaea is already beyond 

capacity and the road is too close to the encroaching ocean and needs to be moved. Too many issues with a new 

development in that area, not to mention the extensive reef system that would be negatively impacted by a 

development. 

Mahalo! 
Miranda Camp 
Kihel, HI. 96753 



AH Committee 

From: 	 Paula Silva <pgirl@live.com> 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 25, 2020 2:39 PM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Lihauula project 

HAIA KEKAI! KEAHI/MAKAAHA PU'UPUU/KAAHANUI/KALEIOPU 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S7, an AT&T 4G I E smartphone 


